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Date Thursday, April 22, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Barbara
Last Name Brent
Phone Number (306)
Email
Address

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7I-.

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Bicycle lanes Victoria Ave

Meeting (if known)

Comments

| am a driver and pedestrian who doesn’t feel safe cycling on Saskatoon streets, but who absolutely supports cycling and
bicycle lanes. | live in the block immediately off Victoria Ave. | believe that the only plan that makes sense is to continue
the lane structure that exists now between the bridge and 8th St. | predict that the < compromise > plans while less
expensive will be a waste of money and totally counterproductive. Everyone will be confused. Cyclists will ignore the
lane rather than make the necessary crossovers at 8th St and Taylor. Drivers will be furious because cyclists will continue
to ride in driving lanes. Residents will be furious because they will lose on street parking. Lose-lose-lose. | implore you to
spend the money and do this properly.




